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Decision:  Changes to TTC Bus Routes for Line 1 Extension 
 

        

At its meeting of May 18, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the staff report, as 
follows: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board:  
 
1. Approve the implementation of the bus route changes detailed in this report, effective 

in late 2017; and  

2. Forward this report to Transportation Services and the affected City Councillors.  

 
 




